
 
 

 

Blended Learning Trial for 6th Year Parents/Guardians  

19 – October - 2020 

 
 

Blended Learning/ Online Learning: 
 
Please note that we are working very hard here in the school to have your child as 
prepared as possible in the event of a partial or local lockdown, we are currently 
planning to trial different scenarios e.g. 6th  years stay at home and log on for some 
classes etc.  
 
I have just spoken with the 6th years and have informed them that as part of our 
Blended Learning Plan they will ‘work from home’ on THURSDAY, October 22nd 
 
What does this mean? 
 

1. It is NOT a day off 
2. Students will follow their normal school timetable 
3. Students take breaks as per timetable 
4. A maximum of 3 lessons will be live lessons via ZOOM/TEAMS 
5. The rest of the lessons will be tasks set by teachers 
6. Students will give feedback to teachers on Friday  

 
Period 1: Engineering/Acc/Art/Biology - this will be a LIVE CLASS 
Period 2: Maths – Work will be set for this class 
BREAK 
Period 3: DCG/Ag Science/French/German/History– this will be a LIVE CLASS 
Period 4: Construction/Business/ Chemistry/Music – Teachers will set a task VIA 
STUDYCLIX for this lesson – code was emailed to all students today 
LUNCH 
Period 5: LCVP/Tutor/LCVP FRENCH – This will be a STUDY CLASS 
Period 6: English – This will be a LIVE CLASS 

 
We have been advised by our Management Body that this is one of the best ways 
to prepare our students and school in the event of another lockdown.  
 

Best wishes, 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 

 


